From: Sean Harrington <seancharrington93@gmail.com>
To: Marie Krepelka <MKrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date:  06/22/2020 10:54 PM

Subject: Re: Board of Registrar of Voter

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email
system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recoghize the REAL
sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you know
the content is safe.

The committee will be reappointing John Worden.



OFFICE OF THE SELECT BOARD

730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE
TELEPHONE

781-316-3020

781-316-3029 FAX

JOHN V. HURD, CHAIR

JOSEPH A. CURRO, JR., VICE CHAIR
DIANE M. MAHON

STEPHEN W. DECOURCEY
LENARD T. DIGGINS

TOWN OF ARLINGTON
MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

June 24, 2020
John L. Worden III
27 Jason Street
Arlington, MA

iworden(@swwalaw.com

Re: Reappointment: Board of Registrar of Voters

Dear Mr. Worden:

Please be advised that the Select Board will be discussing your reappointment to the
above-named at their meeting conducted by remote participation on Monday, June 29th
at 7:15 p.m. Although it is not a requirement that you join this virtual meeting, you are
invited to do so.

Information which includes the link to the meeting will be available at the bottom of the
Select Board Agenda as well as on the Town Calendar when the meeting is posted
Thursday, June 25th by 7:00 p.m.

Please contact this office by e-mail, amaher@town.arlington.ma.us, if you have any
questions.

Very truly yours,
SELECT BOARD

@%WJ

Marie A. Krepelka
Board Administrator

MAK:am



From: kazcool@aol.com

To: "MKrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us" <MKrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us> ;
"AMaher@town.arlington.ma.us" <AMaher@town.arlington.ma.us>, "LCosta@town.arlington.ma.us"
Cc: <LCosta@town.arlington.ma.us>, "FReidy@town.arlington.ma.us" <FRe|dy@towr| arlington.ma.us>,

"stephanie.viola@gmail.com" <stephanie.viola@gmail.com>
Date:  06/23/2020 01:11 PM
Subject: Re: Board of Registrars Reappointment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email
system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL
sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you know
the content is safe.

Hi Marie. Yes, the Arlington Democratic Town Committee would like to reappoint William Logan to the Board of
Registrars.

Many thanks!

Aimee Coolidge & Stephanie Swanson
Co-Chairs, Arlington Democratic Town Committee



OFFICE OF THE SELECT BOARD

730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE
TELEPHONE

781-316-3020

781-316-3029 FAX

JOHN V. HURD, CHAIR

JOSEPH A. CURRO, JR., VICE CHAIR
DIANE M. MAHON

STEPHEN W. DECOURCEY
LENARD T. DIGGINS

TOWN OF ARLINGTON
MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

June 24, 2020
William Logan
5 Mary Street
Arlington, MA

wlogan(@ren.com

Re: Reappointment: Board of Registrar of Voters

Dear Mr. Worden:

Please be advised that the Select Board will be discussing your reappointment to the
above-named at their meeting conducted by remote participation on Monday, June 29th
at 7:15 p.m. Although it is not a requirement that you join this virtual meeting, you are
invited to do so.

Information which includes the link to the meeting will be available at the bottom of the
Select Board Agenda as well as on the Town Calendar when the meeting is posted
Thursday, June 25th by 7:00 p.m.

Please contact this office by e-mail, amaher@town.arlington.ma.us, if you have any
questions.

Very truly yours,
SELECT BOARD

@%M

Marie A. Krepelka
Board Administrator

MAK:am



